
 
 
Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,    
 
Happy Spring Break! I hope everyone has an amazing two weeks off and that our students and 
families have an opportunity to engage in activities that fill their buckets. Have a wonderful 
break and we will see your kiddos back on April 28th! 
 
A Few Things 
LGMS Open House & Parent Information Evening 
Please join LGMS for our Middle School open house on May 1st from 6pm until 7pm. All are 
welcome to join us on this night (even our current students!) During the course of the evening 
we will have a few parent presentations: 

1)​ Incoming Gr 6 Alpenglow parents from 6:00-6:15pm 
2)​ French Immersion program 6:15-6:30pm 
3)​ Incoming Gr 4 ERS parents from 6:30 until 6:45pm 

Families are also invited to circulate through the school to get a sense of what it means to be a 
Trailblazer and the many offerings of LGMS. 
 
Grade 8 Farewell Fundraiser 
On Monday, April 28th, come on down to the Rocky Mountain Flatbread company for some 
good food and good times! 15% of sales, dine in and take out, will be donated to the 2025 
Grade 8 Farewell. See Poster! 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/185ZZCI06BPXvemMqjSo1KeWbgdtruBWT/view?usp=sharing


 

​
Spring Dance​
The Spring Dance was another success! Parent Council would like to thank the following 
volunteers and businesses for their generous support and donations: 
Kristen Ashcroft, Nathan Ashcroft, Matthew Fraser, Kelly Ethridge, Julie Kavanagh, Wendy Cho, 
Sandra Flemming, Mette Hoegh-Petersen, Christi Adair, Svitlana Sheiko, Melanie Heyd, Alysa 
Amirault, Jennifer Danvers, Bronwyn Richards, Neils Kaech, Marnie Dandereau, Jeff Mah, 
Lacey Suttie, Samantha Bond, Marion Owens, Susan Suttie, Suzie Marshall, Devon 
Bouwmeester, Joanna Burrell, Danielle Frere, Reinira Lankhuijzen, Lana Hettinga, Jennifer 
Shean Van allen, Sinje, Beamers Coffee, Crock A Doodle, BBQ Chicken Canmore, Old Tyme 
Candy, and Panago. And of course, a huge thank you to Danelle Prescesky and Kelly 
Proudfoot. - Cheryl Fraser, on behalf on LGMS Parent Council 
 
Keep Education Rolling School Fundraiser 
A big thanks to WOLFE CANMORE who will be donating $5 to LGMS for every Tire Swap 
booked at WOLFE CANMORE CHEVROLET GMC BUICK between April 14th and May 31st. 
Appointments can be booked online at WOLFECANMORE.COM Please see the attached flyer 
for more details 

 
 
Important Dates in April & May 
April 14-25 - Spring Break 
Monday, April 28 - First Day Back from Spring Break 
Wednesday, April 30 - Pizza Day 
Wednesday, April 30 - Grade 6 Immunizations 
Thursday, May 1 - Open House 6pm-7pm 

http://wolfecanmore.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EE-JGW8a9-iNOnvYH9PXotV6zYxq4gva/view?usp=sharing


 

Friday, May 2 - Half Day Friday 
Monday, May 5 - Bus Driver Appreciation Day 
Monday, May 12 - Knowledge Keeper Visit 
Wednesday, May 14 - Pizza Day 
Friday, May 16 - No School - Teacher Professional Learning Day 
Monday, May 19 - School Closure - Victoria Day 
Wednesday, May 28 - Pizza Day 
Wednesday, May 28 - Gr 6 PAT - ELA Part A 
Friday, May 30 - Half Day Friday 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the school either by 
phone (403) 678-6006 or email.  
 
Kelly Proudfoot​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Danelle Prescesky 
Principal​ ​ ​ ​ ​ &​ ​ Assistant Principal 
Lawrence Grassi Middle School​ ​ ​ ​ Lawrence Grassi Middle School 
 
“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS” 


